
 

Workshop on All India Survey on Higher Education 

Tezpur University is organising a one day workshop on “All India Survey on 

Higher Education (AISHE) – How to conduct” on 14 March, 2015. Total intake 

is forty “on a first come first serve basis”. Maximum one participant from a college 

recognised under section 2(f)/12(B) of the University Grants Commission and 

eligible for development grants will be considered. Institute/college may 

nominate the Nodal Officer or any other faculty member through e-mail to 

anjan@tezu.ernet.in latest by 10.3.2015 giving details of college name, 

recognition of UGC under section 2(f)/12(B), name of participant, etc. No TA/DA 

and accommodation will be provided. 

 

There is no registration fee for joining the workshop. The workshop will start at 

10.00 am in the Council Hall of the University. 
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